
Thursday 21st of July

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2022

Wednesday the 27th of July School Council at 6pm

Thursday the 28th of July FA, FB and F/1 at the Melbourne Zoo

Thursday 4th of August Foundation - 100 days of school

Friday the 5th of August 3/4 Basketball Tournament at Reservoir High School

Tuesday the 9th of August Pupil Free Day

Thursday the 1st of September School Concert

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It has been a very exciting start to the term with our school discos held on Friday evening. 170 students attended
and they were loads of fun. I’d like to thank all of volunteers who helped organise the disco and supervise on the
night. After having to reschedule and ultimately cancel this event last year, everyone was ready for a boogie!



SAVE THE DATE - SCHOOL CONCERT THURSDAY THE 1st OF SEPTEMBER!
Students and staff are busy working on our school concert.
The venue will be the Preston Town Hall and we will be having a matinee and evening performance. Finalised
information with concert times and ticket prices will be sent home shortly. This is another really exciting event, we
have had to postpone it over the last two years.

OUR NEW SHADE STRUCTURE
Our new school shade structure was installed earlier this week. This area will be an outside learning area as well
as a space for students to use during break times. I’m looking forward to seeking quotes to place synthetic turf
down, outdoor furniture and possibly a mural on the brickwork.



UPCOMING DATES / EVENTS THAT REQUIRE YOUR SUPPORT
At our latest community meeting we collated a list of events for the remainder of the year that will require
volunteers.

Upcoming events:

- Wednesday 31st August - Father’s Day / Special Person’s Day Stall
- Thursday 1st September - School Concert
- Preparing for our end our year Chrsitmas hamper raffle event this will start this term
- Saturday 26th November - Election Day BBQ at school
- We will also be exploring a student event in term 4 such as a colour run

AN EXPECTATION ON THE WEARING OF FACE MASKS AT SCHOOL
Earlier in the week I sent our communication via Compass seeking community support to help protect each other
as much as we can from COVID and other illnesses.

CHANGES TO COVID VACCINE REQUIREMENTS
There have been significant changes to statewide mandates and requiremnmets for schools since the end of last
term.

There are no longer requirements for school staff to show evidence of vaccination status.

Parents, carers and other adult visitors are not required to show evidence of vaccination status when performing
work or volunteering at the school.



Parents and carers who have COVID-19 can transport their non-COVID-19 children via private vehicle to their
school when an alternative person is not available to assist. This means that parents and carers will be able to
leave COVID self-isolation to take their nonCOVID-19 child to school or school holiday programs via a private
vehicle. The parent or carer must travel directly to and from the school only. They must remain in the vehicle at all
times, unless it is reasonably necessary to leave the vehicle to walk the child to and from the entrance of the
school safely. They must wear a face mask at all times.

Family members are asked to continue reporting positive COVID-19 cases to both the Department of Health and
the school. You must also let the school know if your child is a close contact. Students who are close contacts and
want to attend school should still take five RATs over seven days and wear a face mask whilst indoors if they are
aged 8 years or over. Students should continue to stay home if they are unwell, even if they test negative on a
RAT.

Rapid Antigen Tests will continue to be sent home throughout the term and this will continue for the remainder of
the year.

Can I please ask that you do not send your child to school if they are unwell, regardless of testing negative for
Covid-19 or not.

UPDATED SCHOOL POLICIES
Over the last couple of months we have been updating all of our school policies. I will be including policies in each
fortnightly newsletter for the remainder of the year. I have included the Visitors Policy, Volunteers Policy and
Respect for School Staff Policy. All of our school policies are located on our website

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

LANGUAGES WORKING PARTY
I am really excited about reintroducing a Language Other Than English (LOTE) program at Reservoir Views in
2023. A languages working party that consists of school staff and parents was formed last term to establish the
preferred language for the program. Surveying our school community to understand your preferences for the
language program moving forward is a key part of this process.

The languages working party has shortlisted 3 languages; Auslan, Italian and Spanish.  I will send out a
Compass post tomorrow that will include a link to a small online survey to gather your preference.

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


PLANNING FOR 2023
I am currently planning our 2023 class structures. If you know your child will not be attending Reservoir Views in
2023 (and they are not currently in Grade 6) can you please let the office know. This helps with workforce planning,
thank you.

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.




































